
To whom it may concern, as it pertains to bills HB6107 and SB1027 currently being considered, I can tell 
you that I and many of my friends agree, in the strongest possible terms, that such consideration should 
end immediately, as there is no place for taking local zoning decisions away and putting them in the 
hands of the state. As well, other new taxes such as the proposed tax on homes above $300,000 in value 
will just provide another reason for productive taxpayers to leave this state. CT is already dealing with 
too many challenges to add these dangerous mistakes to the list. Sincerely, Scott Quackenbush 
 


